
Ibrox Primary School and Nursery Class 

46 Hinshelwood Drive 

Glasgow  

G51 2XP 

Tel: 0141 427 0922 

Email: headteacher@ibrox-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

1/12/21 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of Ibrox Primary School and Nursery, 

Welcome to our December update. As always, December is shaping up to be a busy month in school/

nursery so I felt it was necessary to send this out along with an overview of the month and the events 

each day! There will be a further update later in December, prior to the holidays. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me via email or phone if you have anything you would like to discuss. 

As always, thank you for your continued support.  

Fiona Young      

Head Teacher  

 

              

Park visits have now finished for the term. 

P1-3 will have a Christmas event in the park in 

December. More details about that will be 

shared when they have been finalised. 

Clerical Update 

Shari Davidson will take up post in the office on     

Monday 6th December. We are very much looking 

forward to welcoming her to #TeamIbrox.  

NUT FREE SCHOOL 

Can I please remind all families that we are a nut free 

school. Please DO NOT send your child to school with 

any foods  containing nuts. We really appreciate your 

support with this matter as it will ensure our children 

with allergies are kept safe.  

Flu Vaccinations 

These are scheduled to take place on       

THURSDAY 2nd DECEMBER in the afternoon. 

The children will go to the gym for the           

vaccination. Your child will only be given the 

vaccination if you completed the consent form 

and returned it to the school. 

Focus Value for November - 

KINDNESS  

Values Party for our November 

winners- 9th December 

Friday 3rd December 

Pay £1 to wear PJs to school or to “dress as 

you please”. This money will go towards   

Parent Council funds. 

Children can also bring some money to 

spend at the P7 Fun Afternoon. There will be 

prizes to be won, face painting & lots more. 

Toy donations for this will be gratefully     

received until Friday morning. Thanks to 

those who have already donated.  
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Digital Drop In 

Mrs Chalmers will be holding a Digital Drop In session 

in the shed on - 

Friday 10th December @ 2pm 

If you have any questions about Showbie or you 

need support logging in come along for some      

support. 

Tutti Fruitti Tuesday  

Every Tuesday at playtime we run a 

“healthy tuck shop”.  

Children from all classes can come 

along to buy food and drink from the 

stall. 

The items cost between 20p & 50p. 

Thank you for your support. 

From Mrs Shah & the SNAG (School  

Nutrition Action Group) Committee 

Christmas Parties 

These will take place in the afternoon of the 

dates highlighted on the December overview 

sheet. 

Children can come to school wearing their 

party clothes on their party day! 

The parties will take place in the afternoon. 

Classes will play games and dance in the hall 

followed by food (crisps, sweetie & juice) in 

their class. All children will also receive a  

selection box which they will be asked to 

take home to open. Those children with    

allergies, along with their siblings, will be  

given a suitable alternative. This will all be 

funded by the school. 

Communication 

In line with GCC communication guidance, parents should be contacting the 
school through official channels - by either contacting the school office to speak 

to the management team or speaking to them at the gate, contacting the      
management team via their Twitter account, using the Headteacher email       
address -  headteacher@ibrox-pri.glasgow.sch.uk or using Showbie to directly 
communicate with your child’s class teacher. 

We have asked staff to switch off the direct message feature on their class    
Twitter to -  

• ensure we are following council guidance 
• encourage parents to use Showbie to communicate 
• ensure concerns are raised to SLT (Senior Leadership Team) 
• allows areas of communication which need addressed to be clear  

 
If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you for your support. 


